
 

 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

On Monday the children enjoyed a Harvest Assembly led by Mr Compton on Zoom. 
This was a great way to start our Harvest week. The children have also been busy  
learning more about Harvest in class. Thank you to everyone who brought in donations 
for Woodley Food Bank today as part of our Harvest Celebration this week. If you  
haven’t done so already and would like to do so, there will also be a shopping trolley by 
the main gate tomorrow and on Friday. 
 

Thank you to everyone for supporting us in our new drop off and pick up system this 
term at the start and the end of the school day. As this process is now enabling drop off 
and pick up to be very well spaced out and in order to support us further extending the 
children’s learning time, from after half term we will be shortening the drop off and 
pick up window by 10 minutes. From after half term, children can be dropped to school 
from 8.30-8.50am, and children can be collected from 3.10-3.30pm.  
 

As we move closer to half term we have also been further developing our remote and 
blended learning policy and procedures which will be in place for the children should it 
be needed from the end of the month. 
 
From after half term we will be solely setting all home learning via this platform.  
Parents and Guardians who do not have access to Google Classroom should let the 
office know so homework can be sent home in the usual way.  We would ask that 
where possible, children are also submitting their home learning via Google Classroom.  
 

We are also in the process of investigating the possibility of beginning to provide hot 
meals for the children at lunch time again later this term.  
 

We are very much looking forward to seeing you next week at our parent consultation 
evenings. If you haven’t done so already, please do contact the office to book an     
appointment time with your child’s class teacher. We will be writing with the Zoom link 
separately. 
 

Kind regards 
 
 
Miss S E Hunter 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
Christmas Card Designs Children will be coming 
home with a design pack for Christmas cards.  Please 
see email sent home for more information. We look 
forward to seeing the children's designs. 
 

School Photographer The school photographer visits 
us on Weds 11th Nov to take individual photographs. 
Due to current restrictions there will be no sibling 
photographs this year. Please ensure that all children 
are looking smart with tidy hair, full school uniform  
with a burgundy sweatshirt/jumper/cardigan.   
 

Uniform We are aware that some families are still 
awaiting delivery of their uniform orders. However, 
we have noticed an increase in children wearing  non 
uniform items for PE. Please can children wear their 
Beechwood t-shirts for PE. If they do not have one 
then we ask for a plain dark t-shirt to be worn, thank 
you.  
 

As previously communicated the new logo uniform is 
being phased in for children in Years 1 to 6. We do 
have a small selection of ‘old logo’ uniform we can 
offer to parents, whilst the phase is happening over 
this school year, for a nominal donation to the 
school. If your children receives pupil premium  
funding a donation is not required. Please email the 
school office with your requirements to see if we can 
help you. 
 

Walk to School Week Thank you to all 
that were able to support walk to school 
week last week, we can announce the top 

three classes were:  Owls, Foxes &, Eagles . Well 
done 
 

Dates for your diary  
Mon 19th Oct—Parent Consultations 
Wed 21st Oct— Parent Consultations 
Fri 23rd Oct—IQ Christmas Card Designs due in  
Mon 2nd & Tues 3rd Oct—Parent Pay open for 
Christmas  card payments 
Weds 11th Nov — School Photographer visits 
Fri 13th Nov—Children in Need non uniform day 
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Ambleside Close 
Woodley 
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Berkshire 
RG5 4JJ 
Telephone: 0118 9695976 
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Attendance  
 
 

Our minimum attendance target is 96.5%. Please help us to  ensure your 
child receives the best education by attending school regularly and being 
on time.  
 

We understand that in the current situation our attendance will be      
affected.  However following new guidance from WBC children not in 
school in relation to Covid-19 will not be reflected in our 
weekly  figures. 
 

Our whole school attendance for the week commencing 5th 
October 2020 was below our target at  94.4%.  
 
 

Reading Top Tips 
 

Ask questions – To keep them 
interested in the story, ask your child  
questions as you read. Start with óWhere 
did we get to last time?ô, óCan you remem-
ber whatôs happened so far?ô and 'What do 
you think will happen next?'.  
 

Star Pupils 
Robins— Arabella 
Wrens— Hashim 
Hedgehogs— Mason 
Rabbits— Freia 
Badgers –Heath 
Foxes— Maisie 
Owls— Kyla-Rose 

Woodpeckers— Aliyah 
Falcons– Zoha 
Kites— Adrian 
Eagles— Madisyn 
Hawks– Noah 
Well done to all! 
Butterflies will join later 
in the term 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/alphablocks/


 

Over the last week at Beechwoodééééééé 
 

CƻǳƴŘŀǘƛƻƴ {ǘŀƎŜ .ǳǘǘŜǊŦƭƛŜǎ ƘŀǾŜ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ ŀǳǘǳƳƴ ΣŜȄǇƭƻǊƛƴƎ ŎƘŀƴƎŜǎ ƛƴ ǿŜŀǘƘŜǊ ŀƴŘ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ƘŜŘƎŜƘƻƎǎ ƻǳǘ ƻŦ ŎƭŀȅΦ 
 
¸ŜŀǊ м ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ {ƘŀǇŜ ƛƴ aŀǘƘǎΦ ¢ƘŜȅ ƘŀǾŜ ƘŀŘ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ Ŧǳƴ ŬƴŘƛƴƎ ǎƘŀǇŜǎ ƻƴ ŀ ǎƘŀǇŜ Ƙǳƴǘ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƴ 
ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƻǿƴ н5 ǎƘŀǇŜǎ ǳǎƛƴƎ ǎǇŀƎƘŜǩ ŀƴŘ ƳŀǊǎƘƳŀƭƭƻǿǎΦ Lƴ 9ƴƎƭƛǎƘ ǘƘŜȅ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ŬƴŘƛƴƎ ƻǳǘ ŀōƻǳǘ !ǳǘǳƳƴ ŀƴŘ 
ǿǊƛǝƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǿƘŀǘ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ ǎŜŜ ƛƴ !ǳǘǳƳƴΦ   
 
¸ŜŀǊ н ƘŀǾŜ ŦƛƴƛǎƘŜŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƛƴƴƻǾŀǘŜŘ ¢ƻōȅ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ DǊŜŀǘ CƛǊŜ ƻŦ [ƻƴŘƻƴ ƴŀǊǊŀǘƛǾŜǎΦ ¢ƘŜȅ ŀƭƭ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŜŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǿƻǊƪ ōŜŀǳǘƛŦǳƭƭȅ ŦƻǊ 
ǘƘŜƛǊ DƻƭŘŜƴ .ƻƻƪǎΦ IŜŘƎŜƘƻƎǎ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ L/¢ ǎǳƛǘŜ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ ƻǇŜƴ ŀƴŘ ǎŀǾŜ ŘƻŎǳƳŜƴǘǎ ǿƘƛƭǎǘ ƛƳǇǊƻǾƛƴƎ 
ǘƘŜƛǊ ƳƻǳǎŜ ŎƻƴǘǊƻƭ ŀƴŘ ǘȅǇƛƴƎ ǎǇŜŜŘǎΦ wŀōōƛǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǳǎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ L/¢ ǎǳƛǘ ƴŜȄǘ ǿŜŜƪΗ ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ŘƻƴŀǘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƳŀǘŜǊƛŀƭǎ ǿŜ 
ƴŜŜŘ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ 5¢ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘ ŀŦǘŜǊ ƘŀƭŦ ǘŜǊƳΗ YŜŜǇ ǘƘŜƳ ŎƻƳƛƴƎΗ  
 
¸ŜŀǊ о ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŀŘŘƛǘƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ ǎǳōǘǊŀŎǘƛƻƴ ǎƪƛƭƭǎΣ ǳǎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƪƴƻǿƭŜŘƎŜ ƻŦ ƴǳƳōŜǊ ōƻƴŘǎ ǘƻ ǎƻƭǾŜ ǇǊƻōƭŜƳǎΦ Lƴ 
9ƴƎƭƛǎƘΣ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ LƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴ ǘŜȄǘǎΣ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ŎǊŜŀǘƛƴƎ ǎƻƳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƻǿƴ 
ƴŜȄǘ ǿŜŜƪΦ ¢ƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ {ŎƛŜƴŎŜ ǿƻǊƪ ƻƴ wƻŎƪǎ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǇŀǊǘƛŎǳƭŀǊƭȅ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘƛƴƎ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΣ ŀǎ ǘƘŜȅ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ 
ǎƻƛƭ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ƭŀȅŜǊǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 9ŀǊǘƘΦ  
 
¸ŜŀǊ п ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǎǘŀǊǘƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǘƘƛƴƪ ŀōƻǳǘ ƛƴǎǘǊǳŎǘƛƻƴŀƭ ǘŜȄǘΣ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŦŜŀǘǳǊŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǾƻŎŀōǳƭŀǊȅ ǘƘŀǘ ƛǎ ƴŜŜŘŜŘ ǿƛǘƘƛƴ 
ŀƴ ƛƴǎǘǊǳŎǘƛƻƴŀƭ ǘŜȄǘΦ  Lƴ aŀǘƘϥǎ ǘƘŜȅ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ŜȄǘŜƴŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǳƴŘŜǊǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎ ƻŦ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ ŀŘŘ ŀƴŘ ǎǳōǘǊŀŎǘ ǘƘǊŜŜ ŀƴŘ ŦƻǳǊ ŘƛƎƛǘ 
ƴǳƳōŜǊǎ ǳǎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƭǳƳƴ ƳŜǘƘƻŘΦ  Lƴ {ŎƛŜƴŎŜ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ƛƴǾŜǎǘƛƎŀǘƛƴƎ ŎƘŀƴƎŜǎ ǎǘŀǘŜǎ ŀƴŘ ƛŘŜƴǘƛŦȅƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǿŀǘŜǊ ŎȅŎƭŜΦ 
 
¸ŜŀǊǎ р ŀƴŘ с ƘŀǾŜ ǎǘŀǊǘŜŘ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ  ǘƘŜ ŦŜŀǘǳǊŜǎ ƻŦ bƻƴ-/ƘǊƻƴƻƭƻƎƛŎŀƭ wŜǇƻǊǘǎΦ ¢ƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀǊŜ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘƭȅ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ǳǇ 
ǘƘŜƛǊ ƻǿƴ tƻƪŞƳƻƴ ǘƻ ǿǊƛǘŜ ŀ ǊŜǇƻǊǘ ƻƴΦ Lƴ aŀǘƘǎΣ ¸ŜŀǊ рΩǎ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ƻƴ ŀŘŘƛǘƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ ¸ŜŀǊ сǎ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ŘƻƛƴƎ ǘŜǎǘ 
ǊŜǾƛǎƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ ŘƛǾƛǎƛƻƴΦ  
 
 

 
House Competition :  

Well done to all of our Brilliant Bananaõs for collecting the most tokens this week! 

Outstanding  
Oranges 
199 
 
 

 Amazing  
Apples 
231 
 
 
 

 Super  
Strawberries  
227 
 

 Brilliant  
Bananas  
261 
 

 

 

Harvest Donations—Woodley Food Bank 
 

The food bank collection trolleys will be outside the school every morning for the rest of the week for harvest donations.  
 
Our most urgent needs are currently: 

¶ Meat meals in a tin or vacuum packet (and vegetarian alternatives) 

¶ Custard packet mixes (preferable to tins due to weight) 

¶ Small bottles of cooking oil 

¶ Tinned or vacuum packs  vegetables, potatoes and tomatoes 

¶ Breakfast cereals 

¶ Longlife milk 

¶ Longlife fruit juices and squashes 

¶ Biscuits 

¶ Household cleaners and toiletries 

¶ Pasta sauces 
 
We are currently finding the need for food parcels rising in Woodley as you would 
expect. If anyone is in need, or knows   someone else in need, please contact 07806 658995 or visit Woodley Baptist Church on 
Hurricane Way to collect a parcel. Please see over for a list of items urgently needed. 
 
Thank you for you support 
Woodley Food Bank 


